
Postponement of LME Asian hours nickel trading 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

The LME has announced the postponement of the resumption of nickel trading in the 

Asian session from Monday 20 March 2023 to Monday 27 March 2023 following the 

discovery of a warehouse stockpile of nickel that did not meet contract 

specifications. 

 

Please refer to LME 

 

This announcement is for reference only. We make no representations or 

guarantees regarding its accuracy, timeliness or completeness. For any enquiries, 

please contact our Trading Department at (852) 2293-9688.  

 

Thank you! 

Yuanta Futures (Hong Kong) Co., Ltd 

20th March, 2023 
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